TERRY PARKER
P.O. BOX 13503
PORTLAND, OREGON 972130503

The following questions to the PSC are of my own asking, July 12, 2016

Why is up zoning is in the works for the Rose City Park Neighborhood near the MAX
station and not near the MAX stations in the Laurelhurst and East Moreland
neighborhoods?

Is it that Rose City Park is a working class neighborhood and both Laurelhurst and East
Moreland are more upscale and more affluent neighborhoods?

Where is the equity as it relates to displacement and in due course, the demolition of a
huge swath of a reasonably affordable single family home neighborhood?
Respectfully submitted,

Terry Parker
Northeast Portland




